
PUBLIC BRIEFING TO COUNCIL
Wednesday 18 March - 12.30pm 
Municipal Early Years Plan Update 2019/20

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS TO COUNCIL 
Wednesday 18 March - 2.00pm
Wednesday 25 March - 10.00am 
(Council Agenda topics only)
For details on how to be involved please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
presentingtocouncil

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 
Wednesday 25 March 2020 (Meeting No.443) 
2.00pm - Council Chambers, Leongatha
Members of the public are welcome to all open 
sessions of the Council. Alternatively you can view 
any open Council Meeting live online via 
our website.

For more details regarding questions for Council 
Meetings please visit our website.

CITIZENSHIP CEREMONY
Wednesday 1 April at 6.00pm
Council Chambers, 1 Michael Place, Leongatha
Everyone is invited to attend the Citizenship  
Ceremony and celebrate our new citizens.

WORKS THIS WEEK
To see a list of works that Council will be undertaking this 
week, please visit our website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

EMPLOYMENT 
Council is currently advertising the following positions: 
• Administration Support and Amenities Roles
• Service Desk Officer
For details please visit:   
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/employment

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

EASTER ARRANGEMENTS 
Transfer Stations: All tips will be closed on Good Friday 
but open normal operating hours on the other days. 
Bin Collection: All bins will be collected as per the regular 
schedule.
 
ANIMAL REGISTRATIONS 
The legislated closing date for Animal Registrations is 
10 April each year, which in 2020 falls on Good Friday. 
As a result, Council has extended its Animal Registration 
period until 5.00pm on Wednesday 15 April.
 
LOST ANIMALS
This lively boy was found in  
Leongatha. He is approximately 
16 weeks old. Ginger tabby, no 
microchip. 

On the other end of the scale is this 
gorgeous black cat, estimated to be 
over ten years old. She was picked 
up in Korumburra. If you can help 
these cats be reunited with their 
families please phone 5658 1900.

The next stage of the Bair Street 
Redevelopment Project will begin soon. 
The first stage, which was coordinated by 
South Gippsland Water, involved the 
replacement of old water mains along the 
length of Bair Street. 

The next stage - due to start at the end of 
March - will include the relocation of 
overhead powerlines underground. This 
significant undertaking will allow for a 
cleaner streetscape and create more  
opportunities for footpath trading and 
dining. Civil works to improve the footpath 
and reduce the lanes from four to two will 
follow soon after.

A sod turning event to officially mark the 
commencement of the project will be held 
on Tuesday 31 March in Leongatha at the 
site office. To confirm your attendance, 
please phone 5662 9200.

Bair Street Project - Drop In Session 
Want to hear more about the Bair Street
Project? Drop in to the Bair Street site
office at 19 Bair Street (the old Toy World
building) any time between 4.00pm and 
6.00pm on Tuesday 31 March to find out 
about the next stage of the project. No 
need to book, just turn up.
 

Bair Street Project Update
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Does your crossing supervisor 
go above and beyond?
Nominate them for the Victorian  
Supervisor of the Year Award 2019/20!

Our crossing supervisors make a great 
contribution to our community and we 
need your help to recognise them for all 
their work.

Make a nomination before 8 May: 
www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au


